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SECRETARY OF STATE NANCY LANDRY ANNOUNCES ADDITIONAL VOTER LIST 
MAINTENANCE DATA SHARING AGREEMENTS WITH NEIGHBORING STATES 

 
BATON ROUGE, La. — Louisiana Secretary of State Nancy Landry announced new voter list maintenance 
data sharing agreements with Texas, Mississippi, and Arkansas. These agreements will help ensure the further 
accuracy of Louisiana’s voter rolls by detecting duplicate registrations within neighboring states.  

“I am thankful to Secretary Nelson of Texas, Secretary Watson of Mississippi, former Secretary Thurston and 
current Secretary Jester of Arkansas for working with our office to help keep our voter list accurate and up-to-
date,” Secretary Landry said. “Election integrity is my highest priority as Louisiana’s Secretary of State. These 
agreements underscore how focused my office is on maintaining safe and secure elections, while also 
safeguarding voters’ sensitive data.”  

Secretary Landry previously announced a similar agreement with Alabama Secretary of State Wes Allen in July 
2024. 
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